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PUBLIC BANK (HoNG KONG)

Announcement

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) announces that Tsuen Wan Branch and Western
Branch (the “Branches”) are temporarily closed from 14 February 2022 (Monday) until further
notice.

Two employees at Tsuen Wan Branch and Western Branch have contacted with someone who
has been preliminarily tested positive for COVID-19 and the affected employees are currently
isolated at home. As a precautionary measure, the Bank will arrange thorough disinfectant for
the Branches in order to prevent the virus spreading.

Customers who would like to use our banking services are advised to use the Bank’s Net
Banking / Phone Banking or ATM. The Bank apologizes for any inconvenience caused. For
information or assistance, please call the Bank’s Customer Hotline at (852) 8107 0818.

Public Bank (Hong Kong) Limited
14 February 2022
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